
Mark 14:3-9



Now the Passover and the 
Festival of Unleavened Bread 

were only two days away, and the 
chief priests and the teachers 
of the law were scheming to 
arrest Jesus secretly and 

kill him. “But not during the 
festival,” they said, “or the 

people may riot.”



While he was in Bethany, 
reclining at the table in the 

home of Simon the Leper, a woman 
came with an alabaster jar of 

very expensive perfume, made of 
pure nard. She broke the jar and 
poured the perfume on his head. 

Some of those present were 
saying indignantly to one 

another,



“Why this waste of perfume? It 
could have been sold for more 
than a year’s wages and the 

money given to the poor.” And 
they rebuked her harshly. 

“Leave her alone,” said Jesus. 
“Why are you bothering her? 

She has done a beautiful thing 
to me. The poor you will always 

have with you,



and you can help them any time 
you want. But you will not 

always have me. She did what she 
could. She poured perfume on my 
body beforehand to prepare for 
my burial. Truly I tell you, 

wherever the gospel is preached 
throughout the world, what she 
has done will also be told, in 

memory of her.”



The Last Week:
The Anointing



“Send the people away so that 
they can go to the surrounding 

countryside and villages and buy 
themselves something to eat.”
But he answered, “You give them 
something to eat.” They said to 
him, “That would take more than 
half a year’s wages! Are we to 
go and spend that much on bread 
and give it to them to eat?”



They were completely amazed, 
for they had not understood 

about the loaves; 
their hearts were hardened.



The disciples had forgotten to 
bring bread, except for one loaf 
they had with them in the boat. 
“Be careful,” Jesus warned them. 
“Watch out for the yeast of the 
Pharisees and that of Herod.” 
They discussed this with one 

another and said, “It is because 
we have no bread.”



Aware of their discussion, Jesus 
asked them: “Why are you talking 
about having no bread? Do you 

still not see or understand? Are 
your hearts hardened? Do you 
have eyes but fail to see, and 

ears but fail to hear? And don’t 
you remember? When I broke the 

five loaves 
for the five thousand, 



how many basketfuls of pieces 
did you pick up?” “Twelve,” they 
replied. “And when I broke the 

seven loaves for the four 
thousand, how many basketfuls of 
pieces did you pick up?” They 
answered, “Seven.” He said to 

them, “Do you still not 
understand?”



The Last Week:
The Anointing



He then began to teach them that 
the Son of Man must suffer many 
things and be rejected by the 
elders, the chief priests and 
the teachers of the law, and 

that he must be killed and after 
three days rise again. He spoke 
plainly about this, and Peter 
took him aside and began to 

rebuke him.



But when Jesus turned and looked 
at his disciples, he rebuked 

Peter. “Get behind me, Satan!” 
he said. “You do not have in 
mind the concerns of God, but 

merely human concerns.” Then he 
called the crowd to him along 
with his disciples and said; 



“Whoever wants to be my disciple 
must deny themselves and take up 
their cross and follow me. For 

whoever wants to save their life 
will lose it, but whoever loses 
their life for me and for the 

gospel will save it.”



He said to them, “The Son of Man 
is going to be delivered into 

the hands of men. They will kill 
him, and after three days he 
will rise.” But they did not 
understand what he meant and 

were afraid to ask him about it. 
They came to Capernaum. 



When he was in the house, he 
asked them, “What were you 

arguing about on the road?” But 
they kept quiet because on the 
way they had argued about who 

was the greatest. Sitting down, 
Jesus called the Twelve and 

said, “Anyone who wants to be 
first must be the very last, and 

the servant of all.”



The Last Week:
The Anointing



Again he took the Twelve aside 
and told them what was going to 
happen to him. “We are going up 
to Jerusalem,” he said, “and the 

Son of Man will be delivered 
over to the chief priests and 
the teachers of the law. They 
will condemn him to death and 

will hand him over to the 
Gentiles,



who will mock him and spit on 
him, flog him and kill him. 

Three days later he will rise.” 
Then James and John, 

the sons of Zebedee, came 
to him. “Teacher,” they said, 

“we want you to do for us 
whatever we ask.” “What do you 

want me to do for you?” he 
asked.



They replied, “Let one of us sit 
at your right and the other at 

your left in your glory.”
…when the ten heard about this, 
they became indignant with James 

and John. Jesus called them 
together and said, “You know 

that those who are regarded as 
rulers of the Gentiles lord it 

over them,



and their high officials exercise 
authority over them. Not so 

with you. Instead, whoever wants 
to become great among you must be 
your servant and whoever wants to 
be first must be slave of all. 
For even the Son of Man did not 
come to be served but to serve, 

and to give his life 
as a ransom for many.”



The Last Week:
The Anointing



Now the Passover and the Festival 
of Unleavened Bread were only two 
days away, and the chief priests 
and the teachers of the law were 
scheming to arrest Jesus secretly 
and kill him. “but not during the 

festival,” they said, “or the 
people may riot.”



The Last Week:
The Anointing



While he was in Bethany, 
reclining at the table in the 

home of Simon the Leper, a woman 
came with an alabaster jar of 

very expensive perfume, made of 
pure nard. She broke the jar and 
poured the perfume on his head. 

Some of those present were 
saying indignantly to 

one another,



“Why this waste of perfume? It 
could have been sold for more 
than a year’s wages and the 

money given to the poor.” And 
they rebuked her harshly. “Leave 
her alone,” said. Jesus. “Why 
are you bothering her? She has 
done a beautiful thing to me.



She poured perfume on my body 
beforehand to prepare for my 
burial. Truly I tell you, 

wherever the gospel is preached 
throughout the world, what she 
has done will also be told, in 

memory of her.”



The Last Week:
The Anointing



…wherever the gospel is preached 
throughout the world, 

what she has done 
will also be told, 
in memory of her.”
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